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17 September 2024 
 

Blackmore Oval Sports Lighting Upgrade 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
Inner West Council will commence works to upgrade the sports lighting at 
Blackmore Oval, Leichhardt from October 2024. 
 
Works are expected to be complete by the end of December 2024 (weather 
permitting).  
 
Council is investing $420,000 to bring this project to you as part of our 
commitment to building a healthier Inner West.  
 
Upgrades include:  

 Removal of existing floodlights 
 Removal of one existing lighting pole 
 Installation of new floodlights 
 Associated electrical works 

 
Works will take place between 7am to 5pm, Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on 
Saturdays. 
 
Blackmore Oval will be open to the public during these works. 
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation while we complete these works. 
 
For updates on this project visit innerwest.nsw.gov.au/CurrentWorks  
 
For further information please contact Council’s Parks Project Manager, Gabriela 
Ortega on 02 9392 5429 or gabriela.ortega@innerwest.nsw.gov.au 


